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PARMA ROAD CREWS PAVE THEIR WAY 
THROUGH ANOTHER SUMMER  

 
 
(PARMA) – The city of Parma Service Department has announced plans for widespread spring 
and summertime road improvements across the city. 
 
More than one hundred streets in all nine Parma wards will either be crack sealed or paved, a 
million dollar project being fueled by taxpayer dollars. 
 
“We’ll get the ball rolling by mid-May for the crack sealing portion,” says Service Director 
Brian Higgins.  “And then the paving will start by mid-June when the kids are out of school and 
the weather heats-up.”  
 
Higgins says the paving work will entail grinding the streets to a level surface, curb repairs and 
total resurfacing in several areas of the city. 
 
Traffic will be maintained around construction sites to ensure the safety of residents and 
motorists until the road improvements have been completed.     
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